
 

 

 

December 14, 2021 

Good evening and welcome to the final Board Meeting of 2021.   

It’s hard to believe that this is that last week before Winter Break. 

 

As trustees, it has been a pleasure to join virtual events, concerts and see art installations that 
celebrate our school communities and are a testament to the board’s commitment to Visual 
and Performing Arts education.  

School performances have a special place in my heart. From Kindergarten students performing 
for their very first time to senior students in their final Gr. 12 Voices 41 District Choral 
performance, the concerts in the last month remind us of the breadth of Visual and Performing 


